
Details of our involvement with the Parents Association this school year 2022/2023. A
special thanks to Ms Finn for her support to us all this year. We couldn't of done all this
without her.

* Our PA members continued to get support from businesses for donations towards the walking
track. We had a fantastic year getting donations towards this walking track and we thank
everyone who took the time to donate.

* Santa in the Sensory Garden which was an outstanding event. This was our first big event and
we were very proud of it.

* PA members were involved with the Ty shows on all 3 nights. All Pa members got spot prizes
for the 3 nights. Pa looked after on the nights selling raffle tickets, teas/coffees, shop, and just
been there for support for our Ty girls.

* All PA members were provided with the schools "Child safeguarding statement". At our
meeting in March each member had the chance to read over this statement.

* We had the opportunity to help at the 1st year parent teacher meetings with teas and coffees.
It was great to get to know all the parents & have a chat before the meetings.

* PA members were also involved with help & support for donations for the incredible
spinathon/sleepover in the school May 4th. Which was a huge success.

* We continued to have evening meetings every 4 to 6 weeks to touch base on how everything
is going. We also set up a "St Mary's Parents Association Facebook page". A place to share our
own events & school events for all parents and the public.


